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San Antonio, Texas 



                 Presidents Message For May 2025     

                    

The comments I have received indicate that those who participated in the displaying of their 
Tbirds at the Gateway Classic Cars event in New Braunfels April 26, 2025 thought it was an 
excellent event to participate in. There were more than two dozen STTC member families (25 
members) who signed up and joined us in this endeavor. Many heartfelt thanks go out to them, 
and especially to Stan A & Dené B  who did the photography for us and Dené the beautiful 
videotaping. Weather conditions on Saturday was good, with no rain and an overcast sky to keep 
the temperature down. Since we are collecting new and unpackage toys for the KENS5-TV Bill 
Taylor Toy Drive each month we were able to add to our growing collection also. Everyone I spoke 
with seemed to have enjoyed this special event and hopefully, as a result of the turnout, we will 
receive a nice donation from Gateway to our toy fund. We all seemed to have enjoyed the many 
classic cars on the floor that are availabe for sale. There are some great classics in their collection!   

We are certainly looking forward to the upcoming Thunderbird Appreciation Day celebration at 
Northside Ford dealership again this year. It is Saturday, May 17th, at 10am-4pm. We are looking 
forward to the SACTC Little Bird Club joining us in this activity. We should be under cover again 
this year and Northside Ford will be providing food and drink again. Make sure to bring your lawn 
chairs for this one! We had an excellent turnout last year and are looking forward to another 
good one. Dené should be here to videotape this event, and also intends to do some video 
interviewing of our membership!  

I was saddened to hear of the passing of longtime STTC Member Jack Dowda, after a long battle 
of health issues. More information regarding funeral arrangements are forthcoming.  

The STTC Activities Committee will be meeting soon to plan 2 social luncheon events for June and 
July. It is our intent to stay intown during these hot Summer months. More information will be 
forthcoming on them. Our August meeting will be a Business meeting at our Sponsor Jordan Ford 
dealership location, IH-35 & 1604N.   

See details in this newsletter and here.  https://southtexasthunderbirdclub.com             

Best Regards, Ray Clark, STTC President   

 

 

  

https://southtexasthunderbirdclub.com/


 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 



 



 



May 17, Saturday Thunderbird Appreciation Day, 10AM-4PM. Northside Ford 
Dealership. Lunch & drinks will be provided. Bring lawn chairs to sit in. We will also 
be collecting new and unpackaged toys & stuffed animals each month for the Bill 
Taylor KENS5-TV Toy Drive. GPS: 12300 San Pedro Ave 78216. Below is a photo from 
Kathy as to what toys we have collected so far.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

June 28, Saturday, Social Luncheon, location TBD. 

 

July 26, Saturday, Social Luncheon, location TBD. 

 

August 23, Saturday, 10AM Business meeting Jordon Ford dealership to cover club's 
participation in the VTCI convention in North Texas in September. Lunch TBD. 

 

 



 



 

  



 

  



THUNDERBIRD APPRECIATION DAY 

SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2025 

10AM-4PM 

AT 

HOSTED BY NORTHSIDE FORD – SAN ANTONIO 

Owners of Ford’s Thunderbird From Around The World Will Be Sharing Their Iconic Cars With 
The Public on THUNDERBIRD APPRECIATION DAY Saturday May 17th 2025. 
 
Join The San Antonio Tbird Clubs: San Antonio Classic Thunderbird Club (Classic 
Thunderbird Club International (CTCI)) And South Texas Thunderbird Club (Vintage 
Thunderbird Club International (VTCI)) As We Display Our 1955-2005 Thunderbirds, At 
Northside Ford. What A Great Way to Celebrate These Beautiful Cars, Market Benefits 
Of Club Membership, and enjoy some fun and fellowship. Northside Ford will provide  
lunch and drinks. 
 
With Over 4 Million Thunderbirds Produced By Ford Motor Company From 1955-2005, 
It Is Still Not Common To See Them On The Road Today, Even Later Models. 
 
For A Vehicle That Has Been Out Of Production For 20 Years, Their Presence Is Still Felt 
Worldwide. Thunderbird Owners Can Be Found All Over North and South America As 
Well As Japan, Australia, New Zealand, The Middle East and Europe. 
 
Come Meet Thunderbird Owners As They Show Off Their Thunderbirds And See That 
These Automobiles Are “Unique In All The World”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 



 



 









 

58-66 Bird Nest 800-232-6378 www.tbirdparts.com 

55-72 Classic Auto Parts 800-654-3247 www.classicautoparts.com 

55-86 Concours Parts 800-722-0009 www.concourspartd.com 

58-94 Thunderbird Ranch 715-884-6546 www.tbirdranch.com 

55-57 Casco 800-374-0914 www.classictbird.com 

55-57 Hill’s Classic Cars 740-949-2217 www.hillsresto.com 

Rock Auto www.rockauto.com 

02-05 Retrobird Used Parts 

TbirdBob-www.TbirdBob.com. Bob Sinickas 

Specializes in FEM & REM rebuilding. 

219-992-0953 Email: Retrobird@outlook.com 

List of Dealers for Parts 







 The New VTCI Country Store Manager is Renea Steffens - vtcicountrystore@gmail.com



SOUTH TEXAS THUNDERBIRD CLUB 

VINTAGE THUNDERBIRD CLUB INTERNATIONAL CLUB 
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STTC OFFICERS COMMITTEE DIRECTORS VTCI OFFICERS 

 

President 
Ray Clark 

Newsletter Editor 
Ray Clark 

(210) 875-1411 

President 
Bob McNeill 

(210) 875-1411   

Vice-President Auto Technical Advisor Vice-President 
Stan Andrews Ray Clark Vacant 

(210) 296-4726 (210) 875-1411  

Secretary Website Assistance Executive Secretary 
Stan Andrews Ray Clark Jake Wake 

(210) 296-4726 (210) 875-1411  

Treasurer Historian Treasurer 
Danny Varella Marilyn Carron Randy Mattson 

(210) 215-7163   

 Name Tag Coordinator Concourse Director 
 Jerry Cowan Paul Prokop 
   

 Activities Chairman Technical Director 
 Gary Faught Alan Tast 

                  STTC Photographer 
                        Stan Andrews 

 

Publication Director 

  

                 STTC Videographer 
                     Dené Ballantine 

Terri McNeill 

   

Country Store 

  Renea & Scott Steffens 

   

South Central Regional Director 
  Brian Carron 

  

Websites 
www.southtexasthunderbirdclub.com 

 

 

 https://www.vintagethunderbirdclub.net  

 

http://www.southtexasthunderbirdclub.com/
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